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Agenda Item 
Item 6. E. - Watershed Management Plan 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
The status of municipal permit applications follows: 

Municipality Application Received Permit Number Status 

City of Bloomington 9/11/2020 2020-M-05 The LMRWD reviewed information provided by the 
City of Bloomington.  Additional changes are 
required for the city to comply with the District’s 
Floodplain and Drainage Alteration Rule.  At the 
September 16, 2020 meeting, the Board of 
Managers approved issuance of a municipal permit 
for the City of Bloomington, once it brings its 
ordinances into conformance with the LMRWD 
Floodplain and Drainage Alteration Rule. 

City of Burnsville Not received  The City was contacted and is working on revising 
ordinances and submitting an application 

City of Carver 8/21/2020 2020-M-01 Review of the information submitted to the District 
by Carver was completed on 9/24/2020. There 
were numerous comments requiring the city’s 
attention. Young Environmental will coordinate 
with the city and recommend Municipal LGU 
Permit approval once the required official controls 
align with the District’s rules. 

City of Chanhassen 9/1/2020 2020 -M-0? The City of Chanhassen provided draft updates to 
its official controls in May 2020 for the District’s 
review. Comments were provided to the City.  At 
the September 16, 2020 meeting, the Board of 
Managers approved issuance of a municipal permit 
for the City of Chanhassen, once the LMRWD is 
satisfied its ordinances conform with LMRWD 
rules. 

City of Chaska Not received  The City of Chaska informed the LMRWD that it 
does not intend to apply for a municipal permit.  
The City will be asked to notify the LMRWD of this 
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decision in writing, similar to the City of Eden 
Prairie. 

City of Eagan 8/4/2020 2020-M-0? The Board of Managers approved the municipal 
permit for the City of Eagan at its September 16, 
2020 meeting. 

City of Eden Prairie 8/31/2020  The City of Eden Prairie has authorized the District, 
pursuant to Minnesota Statutes 103D.335 subd.23 
and 103B.211 subd.1(3), to require and issue 
permits for the use and development of land 
located in a portion of Eden Prairie and contained 
within the district. 

City of Lilydale Not received  The LMRWD will reach out to the City of Lilydale 

City of Mendota Not received  The LMRWD will reach out to the City of Mendota 

City of Mendota 
Heights 

9/10/2020 2020-M-04 A review of the information submitted to the 
District by Mendota Heights was completed. The 
city’s guide and amended codes comply with the 
LMRWD’s rules adopted in February 2020.  The 
Board of Manager issued a permit to the City of 
Mendota Heights at its September 16, 2020 
meeting. 

City of Savage Not received  LMRWD has been in touch with the City of Savage.  
The City has indicated that they are working on 
bringing its ordinances into conformance with the 
LMRWD standards and intends to apply for a 
permit. 

City of Shakopee 9/8/20  The City of Shakopee requested ordinance review 
assistance from the District. A formal application 
has not yet been received. 

Attachments 
No attachments 

Recommended Action 
No action recommended 


